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Mr. A. G. Fremling, Manager DDandois, CON
Richland Operations Office GKnighton, DST
U. S. Departmert of Energy

P. 0. Box 550

Richland, Washington 99352
Dear Mr. Fremling:

Subject: PNL Technical Assistance to the Division of Engineering, NRR,
NRC - "Evaluation of Three Mile Island Unit No. 1 Steam
Generator Corrosfon" (B2506)

Reference: Letter from A. J. Haverfield to R. H. Vollmer, dated
March 24, 1982, same subject as above.

The enclosed NRC Form 173, Standard Order for DOE Work, is hereby submitted
in accordance with Section III B.2 of the DOE/NRC Memorandum of Understanding,
dated February 24, 1978.

Funding authorization in the amount of $20,000 was provided on February 8, 1982.
The purpose of this memorancum is to extend the period of performance until
October 15, 1982, with no additional cost to the NRC. This extension is
necessary because the 1icensee has not progressed sufficiently in his examina-
tion and repair program to provide a detailed report of the incident for
evaluation by PNL.

If you have any questions concerning the acceptance of this order, please
contact Mr. Chet Poslusny on FTS 492-7067.

Sincerely,
Original signed by

Richard H. Vollmer, Director
Division of Engineering
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
NRC Form 173

cc: R. Barber, HQ/DOE
G. Turner, PNL ————

A% )2 A. Haverfield, PNL
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